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Scholarships in Turf Management 

The first two recipients of the Trans-Mississippi Golf Association's scholarships 
in turf management at Colorado A. and M. College are Wright Erwine. of Evanston. 
111., (lef ) and Bill Tavener, of Fort Collins, Colo., (third from left). Erwine is in uni­
form as a member of the Reserve Officers Training Corps. Seated with the two juniors 
are N. C. Morris, of Denver. Colo., (second from left) and Richard W. Braun (right), 
secretary-treasurer and director respectively of the Trans-Mississippi Golf Association. 

Golf has been, as a whole, generous in 
contributing scholarships for deserving 
caddies. 

The Trans-Mississippi Golf Association 
has now extended this principle and es­
tablished two scholarships at Colorado 
A. and M. College, Fort Collins, Colo., 
for prospective golf-course superintend­
ents. Golf funds so expended will thus 
go back into golf. 

The first recipients are Wright Erwine, 
of Evanston, 111., and Bill Tavener, of 
Fort Collins, Colo., a football star. Both 
boys are juniors and, in accordance with 
the terms of the gift, have completed two 
years of study in the College of Agricul­
ture and have displayed an interest in 
turf management as a career. 

The scholarship project was completed 
by John H. Butts, of Wichita, Kan., and 

N. C. Morris, of Denver, Colo., president 
and secretary-treasurer of the Trans-
Mississippi Golf Association. 

Each boy receives $300 this year, and, 
of course, the scholarship will be re­
newed for the next academic year if his 
achievement is satisfactory. The Trans-
Mississippi Golf Association also hopes 
to establish two additional scholarships 
at Colorado A. and M. College next year, 
so that in future years it will be aiding 
two juniors and two seniors s-imultane-
ously. 

Scholarship, character, personality and 
interest in turf technology are the bases 
of selection for these turf scholarships. 
The selection is made by the scholarship 
awards committee of Colorado A. and M. 
College in consultation with the scholar­
ship committee of the Trans-Mississippi 
Golf Association. 


